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This bill will only make the cost of living for everyone go up. Stop this government 

interference into our businesses. We do not need some unelected bureaucrats 

dictating to the farmers how to farm. Most farmers have more experience and 

common sense than any college indoctrinated bureaucrat. This is the way they earn 

their living. They know what does and doesn't work. Don't need any city folks telling 

them how to run their operations. Enough is enough. 


